
Week One 
Monday, December 

1 
Tuesday, December 

2 
 Wednesday, 
December 3 

Thursday, December 
4 Friday, December 5 

 
 
 

Give a compliment 
to a classmate at 

school. 
 

☐	 Completed 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Today let someone 
go in line in front of 

you. 
 

☐	 Completed 
 
 
 
 

Empty out your 
pockets, find some 
loose change, or 
work around the 

house to earn a few 
dollars. Bring it to 

school on your next 
ACT class day! We 
will use the money 

collected to purchase 
gifts for our adopted 

family for the 
Christmas Toy 

Drive! 
 

☐	 Completed 
 

Pick up Trash!  
Beautify your 

surroundings either 
indoors (please ask 
for permission) or 

outside during your 
WHOLE second 
recess.  It doesn’t 
matter who left it 
there, you’ll feel 

good about picking it 
up! 

 
☐	 Completed 

 

Say “Hello!” 
Saying hello to 

someone, even if you 
don't know him or 
her, is a common 
courtesy. It means 

you are 
acknowledging their 

presence; you are 
saying that they are a 
person, too, and that 
they are important 
enough for you to 

say hello to. 
 

☐	 Completed 
 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________________ 



Week Two 
Monday, December 

8 
Tuesday, December 

9 
 Wednesday, 
December 10  

Thursday, December 
11 Friday, December 12 

This week in ACT, 
you will be given 

some extra time to 
write a holiday card 

to someone who may 
need some extra 

“cheer” during this 
holiday season.  

Make sure you 
have an address, 

a card, an 
envelope, and a 
stamp and bring 

it with you on 
your ACT class 

day! 
 

☐	 Completed 
 
 
 

Ask if you can help!  
Offer help to 

someone without 
waiting for him or 
her to ask you first!  
You could ask your 
parents, friends, or 

neighbors! 
 

☐	 Completed 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pick up your 
belongings!  Help 

your parents out and 
pick up any 

toys/belongings that 
may not be in their 

proper places.  If you 
have put them all 

away already, 
consider organizing 

them! 
 

☐	 Completed 
 

Call a grandparent 
or another loved one!  

Family is a very 
important part of our 
lives.  Spend a little 
time with them on 

the phone! 
 
☐	 Completed 

 

Take a shorter 
shower or fill up the 
bath tub less!  The 
average American 

taking a five-minute 
shower uses more 

water than a typical 
person in a 

developing country 
uses in a whole day, 
according to a 2006 

United Nations 
Human 

Development 
Report.  Preserve the 
world around you by 

using less water in 
your daily life! 

 
☐	 Completed 

 

Parent Signature: ________________________________________________ 



Week Three 
Monday, December 

15 
Tuesday, December 

16 
 Wednesday, 
December 17 

Thursday, December 
18 Friday, December 19 

This week on your 
ACT day, bring a 

one (or two) small 
toiletry (such as a 

toothbrush, 
deodorant, 

toothpaste, small 
shampoos, or a bar 
of soap).  You will 

help to stuff socks for 
Casey’s Socks – a 
charity in Grand 

Rapids that will hand 
out the socks and 
toiletry items to 

individuals without a 
home. 

 
☐	 Completed 

 

 
 
 

Write a positive note 
to a classmate!  Slip 
it in their mailbox 
sometime today! 

 
☐	 Completed 

 
 
 
 

Make a list of 
appreciation.  Make 
a list for a friend or 

someone in your 
family highlighting 
all of the different 
reasons as to why 

you appreciate them.  
Spend a few minutes 

thinking about it, 
and every time a new 

character trait you 
particularly love pops 
into you mind, write 
it down!  Make sure 

to give it to the 
person! 

 
☐	 Completed 

 

Clean your 
classroom!  Help 

surprise our school 
custodians by helping 
to clean up after our 

holiday party!  
They’ll appreciate 
the extra effort in 

making the 
classroom clean! 

 
☐	 Completed 

 

Take the time today 
to ask someone 
about his or her 

holiday traditions.  
What do they do on 
Christmas Eve?  Do 

they celebrate 
another holiday, like 
Hanukkah?  Do they 

travel during the 
holidays or host their 
family at their house?  
Is there a particular 
game they play or 
food they eat only 
during the holiday 

season? 
 

☐	 Completed 
 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________________ 



 
 


